
Town of Bowden 
        Box 338, 2101 20th Ave 
        Bowden, Alberta, T0M 0K0 
         
Wednesday March 19, 2025.  (8:30am) 
 

RESIDENT NOTICE 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Water Services Interruption 
 

 
Please note that the Town must conduct another essential repair to suspected broken water 
main on 20th Avenue (this time west of the firehall by the Town Administration building). 
 
In order to repair the water main, it will be necessary to shut off the distributed water supply at 
the road valves located on 20th Avenue at some point later today. 
 
The potable water supply to a number of properties will therefore be affected.  
 
Please note that this work is scheduled to commence today Wednesday March 19, 2025. 
 
We anticipate the period of interruption to be from 9:00am until later today, however these 
timings may change if unexpected issues arise. We will keep you informed of progress 
particularly if we envisage the period of interruption to be later than originally planned. 
 
Please note that we will maintain water supply to your property for as long as possible 
however it will be necessary to turn off your water supply and as such you should take 
whatever necessary steps are required to provide a source of alternative water within your 
property for cooking, drinking and flushing purposes.  
 
We will provide further notifications to you as necessary (eg: boil water advisory notification). 
 
After the repair has been made and the water supply is resumed to your property, please run 
water through your faucets for a period of at least 10 minutes or until the water appears clear. 
 
Water quality tests will be done immediately after the repair has been made to ensure that 
clean water supplies remain within the water distribution network. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the Town Administration Office on 403-224-
3395 (normal office hours are 8.00am until 4.00pm).   
The Public Works On-Call number is 403-224-3621. 
 
 
Arno Glover 
CAO 


